
G.N. 1077 Health Bureau

It is hereby notified that the following tender published under the Government of the Hong Kong 
Special Administrative Region Gazette Notice No. 591 of 20 January 2023 and 27 January 2023 
has been cancelled:—

Tender Reference Subject

HHB/H/16/123/45 Provision of Short Message Service for COVID-19 Testing Related Systems 
for the Health Bureau

17 February 2023	 LO Chung-mau Secretary for Health 
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